
 
 
 
December 16-21, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the 7th annual Vancouver Turkish Film Festival (VTFF). 
 
This festival offers audiences a wonderful opportunity to 
experience some of the best of Turkish cinema while gaining 
insight into the filmmaking process. This year’s edition will feature 
four award-winning feature films and ten short films as well as 
Q&A sessions with directors and actors. 

It has been a challenging year so far. The COVID-19 pandemic has made planning 
and hosting events like this especially difficult. That is why I would like to thank the 
Turkish Canadian Society for making year’s festival virtual so that it could still take 
place. You can take pride in your commitment to promoting a greater understanding 
of Turkish culture and arts. 

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and engaging experience. 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


